
TOWN OF WESTFORD MARCH MEETING NOTES 2025 

March meeting called to order at 7:00 pm.   

Citizens’ concerns: Regarding fences by Mr. Hasse and Gary mentioned that if 
and when the ground gets ready/soft that this will be installed.  Nate did 
comment that we have all the supplies here.   

Ann read minutes for February; Dean did go to board of review. 

Bids opened:   The board decided due to limited budget; they will go with Scott 
Construction for Fry drive they will do double seal coat; and option #3 on 
Hanko drive.  The clerk will record bids.  Gravel bid was only one, and 
Milestone is the only company who put it in that bid.   

New plow person to assist Nate.   Gary did state that if he does see something 
that is concerning please let Nate know and we will get it fixed.   

Open Book and Board of Review – these needs to be set, whole board will 
need to be there as evenings would be preferred.  Gary made motion that 
open book and board of review must be in person, Cy seconded this, Frank 
concurred.   

Spring Clean up May 3rd, Ann will ask Derrick and Scott if they will do this.   

Towns accounting system, there has been board members embezzle money, 
not from our board but diƯerent townships have had this problem.  Gary 
would like a paper form for mileage, Nate would like to take time oƯ, transfer 
of monies, etc., from people.  

Ann did give her reports for checking account and Germantown checking.  
Next month taxes should be completed and then we will be able to transfer 
money.   

Ursula gave report. 

Carol gave that report that February that election went well.  The April election 
is coming up and she has enough people for this meeting.   April 3rd will be our 
next meeting.   

Meeting adjourned at 8:36 pm 


